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Notes from the Trail Boss

Here we are, Fall. Clocks have been turned back and we are < Z
bg _hk paZm \hne] [~ Z p*"m p
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keep the inside of the clubhouse dry, soup hot, and the spirits ¥
ready.
Congratulations to our men for their BIG win over Corral de
Tierra! Great job and | understand our team at the Club at Cra:
zy Horse Ranch knocked it out of the park for the event. From course conditions to the
awesome food, everything was first class. Thanks to ALL that made this event and the win
SO sweet.
Tenth tee!! Woo Hoo!! The tee boxes are ready and we will be off and driving from them
on the thirteenth. After a lot of preparation and a short period of construction, we have
these NEW awesome boxes to show off and have fun from. What a difference you will no-
tice when you stand and take in the scenery and look out over a new challenge and a hole
that will be a lot of fun to play. All of us at the Club hope you enjoy this newest addition
to our course.
Next will be the redo of the old tenth tee area. This will soon become the Wedding and
Event Venue at the Club at Crazy Horse
Ranch. We expect to begin construction very
soon and have this planted before the major
winter sets in. Wish us luck in making that
S . 2 Ry 4Ky, ) O happen. We should be able to get this done
\/ \/ \/ \/ 1 with little disruption to the tenth tee and fair-
((.)) ((.)) ((.)) ((.)) ((.)) way, but as you know with construction,
some inconvenience should be expected. We
] hgAm Zgmb\bi Zm®» mabl pbee mzZd~ fnla ehg
by mid-December. Should be another awesome addition.
WE have lots of fun things planned still. Keep your eyes peeled for the subtle changes that
will be taking place on and around the course. Our commitment this year is to continue
our improvements and continue our growth into the future.
We hope that each of you will invite a friend out to visit and play and will invite them to
join our fun, exciting, and engaging Golf Club. We are very proud of where we are and
from where we have come. | hope you share that same pride.
As always, | am just a phone call away if you need me for anything. The management team
pbee \'hgmbgn” mh phkd azZzk] mh fzZd” rhnk \
out there.

Proud to be your President,
Don Chapin
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